
Instruction for participation to the Open Ship 

 

 Please note that there is no transportation provided by the Embassy or by the Japan Maritime 

Self-Defense Force to the port.  

 The date and time of Open Ship is subject to change. 

 Open Ship is tour on board only. 

 Please pay special attention to the following points for your safety. 

1. It is very slippery on the deck. Do not wear leather shoes, high-heeled shoes or sandals. 

Please wear sneakers or walking shoes. Due to protection of the deck, please refrain from 

wearing shoes with metal (eg. spikes). 

 

2. On the vessel, there are steep stairs, so please keep your luggage as small as possible (eg. 

rucksack). It is recommended to wear trousers instead of wearing skirts. 

 

3. Vessel is narrow with many metal obejects and sharp parts. Please do not run for your safety. 

Guardians are advised to hold their children’s hand.  (Even professional crew get injured 

sometimes.)     

 

4. There are handrails on the deck to prevent from falling. Since the rails are easily removed, 

please do not lean against the rails. Please do not run on the deck to prevent from falling into 

the sea. Guardians are advised to hold their children’s hand.   

 

5. Because of the physical condition, or elderly people, or small children may be declined from 

participation to the Open Ship for their own safety. 

 

6. It is requested to get permission from the crew for taking photos and videos. 

 

7. You are requested to refrain from smoking, eating and drinking on the vessel. 

 

8. There are no shops on the vessel. Please mind your own health to prevent heatstroke or 

dehydration. 

 

9. You are responsible for the supervision of your valuables. 

 

On the day of the event, there will be information and instruction provided by crew. If the instruction 

is different from the above notice, please follow the ones provided by the crew on the vessel. 


